

The PTA are looking for a Chair (or Co-Chairs), treasurer and anyone who can give some of their time to keep the events (and the PTA) going.

All monies raised from the events we organise go back to the school to benefit the children.

The PTA have provided Ipads, Smart TV's, classroom equipment, annual Pantomime, books, Christmas lunch, easter egg hunt and much more over the years.

If you can help in anyway or have any questions, please email us on coopersaletheydongarnon.pta@gmail.com or come along to the AGM meeting on Friday 1st October 9am at the school.

Thank You